Village of Thornton
Board of Fire and Police Commissioners
March 16", 2010
Meeting Minutes

The Board of Fire and Police Commissioners held their regular monthly meeting on March 16", 2010 at
7:30 p.m. at the Village of Thornton Hall. Present were Chairman Selix, and Commissioner Packard.

Meeting called to order at 7:30 p.m.
Minutes

The minutes of the January 2010 meeting were presented and read. Motioned for approval as read by
Chairman Selix, seconded by Commissioner Packard.

Correspondence
A copy of the Resolution Regarding Open Meetings Act listing Village Designees was received.

Old Business
There was no meeting in February 2010.

New Business

During the regular monthly meeting of the Village Board on March 1%, 2010, an ordinance was passed
amending village code 3-3-1 regarding the Fire & Police Commission. The Commission Rules &
Regulations were revised to reflect the amendment, and will become effective March 28", 2010.

The process for lateral hiring and also for a promotional exam has begun for the police department.

A line item adjustment totaling $1100.00 has been made to cover the costs of the promotional exam, and
also the required notices regarding lateral hiring and the Rules & Regulations revision. Both notices will
run in the Shopper for two weeks, and the lateral notice will be posted on The Blue Line web site for up to
60 days.

Meeting adjourned at 7:50 p.m.

The next scheduled meeting for the Board of Fire and Police Commission is scheduled for April 20™, 2010
at 7:30 p.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Gary Packard,
Secretary
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